
 

 

Reminder-1 

Ref. No. 3/Power/13943        06.06.2020 

 

To, 

The Managing Director 

Uttar Pradesh Power Corporation Limited 

Lucknow 

 

Subject: Request for extension of date for depositing Electricity Bills till 30
th

 June due to 

extension of Lockdown Period 

 

Sir, 

Kindly refer to our earlier letter no. 3/Power/13923/2 dated 26.05.2020 regarding extension of date 

for depositing Electricity Bills till 30th June due to extension of Lockdown Period. Copy of the 

letter is attached herewith for your ready reference.  

 

We have not received any response to our request nor any order is issued for extension of the date 

to the best of our knowledge. You are therefore requested to consider our request at the earliest and 

convey your decision to us. 

 

Looking forward for fabourable response.  

 

Kind regards   

 
Manmohan Agarwal 

General Secretary 


